

**Meeting, April 2021 – Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 1st
April 2021**

Present

Savannah Shepherd- Kangaroos – Treasurer
Charlie Coote – Auskick – Coordinator
Blake Mammarella- TRC- Acting Sport and Recreation Development Officer
Adam Jones – TRC – Sport Precinct and CBD Outdoor Supervisor

Apologies

Josh McKenzie – Swans – President (Spoke on the phone before meeting)

Discussion topics

TRC

Blake

- Spoke about the upcoming key user review for AFL
- Asked about season confirmation, and how many women's teams had entered the competition

Adam

- Spoke about the refurbishments taking place on No.1 Oval to prepare for the upcoming AFL season

Swans

Josh

- Wanted an update regarding the shipping container at Riverside being used for Swans storage. This was unlikely to take place as Council are currently using it for storage
- Spoke about a trench that has developed on the Plain street side of the field. Adam would go and investigate

Kangaroos

Savannah

- Asked if Kangaroos could have a key to the boom gate near the entrance of the pavilion facility. Adam confirmed that this was not needed, as emergency services and TRC staff have keys to this
- Asked about the likelihood of having a net installed behind western goal end at Riverside 5 field. This would prevent the ball from going into the small river. Blake asked that either Kangaroos or Swan's supply a quote for this.
- Spoke about the path/road that leads into Riverside 5 being uneven and muddy. Bollards and a gate could be used to prevent unwanted use.
- Asked if Kangaroos could have another facility key
- Asked if Kangaroos could have another pool key, to access the facility when balls go over the fence

Auskick

Charlie

- Asked if there were any Covid protocols/restrictions that Auskick needed to follow during their sessions? Blake said much the same as last year, as long as there was signage, sanitization and check ins this was fine. Savannah said she could send Charlie the QR code that the Kangaroos had been using via an app.

**Meeting, April 2021 – Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 1st
April 2021**

Actions

TRC

Blake

- Would speak with Sport and Recreation manager regarding having nets installed on the Western end of Riverside 5 field. Confirm if Council would be responsible for the purchasing of these nets, or if AFL will need to contribute.
- Email/call Josh to confirm that the storage container will need to be used by Council to store field preparation equipment
- Would speak with Business support officer to set up a No.1 Oval key for Kangaroos
- Would speak with Business support officer to see if another pool key can be given to the Kangaroos. (It has been determined that only 1 key is needed between the 3 AFL user groups for this)

Adam

- Would investigate trench on Riverside 5 field
- Would look at road/path created going into Riverside 5 field

Kangaroos

Savannah

- Would send Charlie QR code that the Kangaroos have been using on their training/match days
- Would let key holders within the club aware of the upcoming key review
- Supply a quote for the proposed netting on Riverside 5 field

**Meeting, April 2021 – Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 1st
April 2021**

Next Meeting

TBD

**Meeting, April 2021 – Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 1st
April 2021**